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In the Environment Court                   ENV-2024-WLG-000025 
at Wellington 
I Mua I te Kōti Taiao 
Te Whanganui-a-Tara Rohe 
  
  
 
Under  the Resource Management Act 1991 

(Act)  
 
 
In the Matter of an appeal under Clause 14(1), 

Schedule 1 of the Act  
 
 
Between KIWIRAIL HOLDINGS LIMITED 
 
 Appellant  
 
And Wellington City Council  
 
 Respondent 
 

Notice by Wellington International Airport 
Ltd of wish to be party to proceedings 

 Dated:    10 June 2024 
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  Notice of Appeal HS 1 – 5 WIAL   

To:      The Registrar 
 Environment Court  
 Wellington 
 
 

1. Wellington International Airport Limited (WIAL) wishes to be a party to the 

following proceedings: 

(a) KiwiRail Holdings Ltd v Wellington City Council  

2. WIAL made a submission and further submissions about the subject matter of 

the proceedings. It also has an interest in the proceedings that is greater than 

the interest that the general public has as the owner and operator of 

Wellington International Airport. 

3. WIAL is not a trade competitor for the purposes of section 308D of the 

Resource Management Act 1991. 

4. WIAL is interested in that part of the proceedings which relates to NOISE-S4 

and the use of the term “gross floor area”. 

5. WIAL supports the relief sought to amend the term “gross floor area” to “floor 

area” for the reasons set out in the KiwiRail appeal.  

6. WIAL agrees to participate in mediation or other alternative dispute resolution 

of the proceedings. 

 

Dated this 10th day of June 2024 

 

 

Amanda Dewar 

Counsel for Wellington International Airport Ltd 
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  Notice of Appeal HS 1 – 5 WIAL   

Address for Service for the Appellant: 

Amanda Dewar 
Barrister  
PO Box 7 
Christchurch 8140 
 
Email:  amanda@amandadewar.com 
Phone:021 242 9175 
 
 
To: 
 
Registrar 
Respondent 
Appellant 
 
 
Advice 
 
If you have any questions about this notice, contact the Environment Court in 
Auckland, Wellington, or Christchurch. 
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